
Glencairn School Association 
12/16/14 Meeting Minutes 
7:00 – 8:50 PM 
 
In attendance:  Sarah Holden, President, Cathy Foster & Amy Moeder, Co-President 
Elects, Jana Dean, Co-treasurer, Jennifer Zeman, Co-treasurer, Summer Minnick, 
Stacy Dickert-Conlin, Alison Alfredson, Marc Finger and Lauren Anderson (4th Grade 
Teachers), Lorraine Ware (Principal) 
 
Teacher Report 
Marc Finger 
Lauren Anderson 

• Would like to take on Book Bingo as their class fundraiser for their end of year 
trip 

• Marc overseeing a debate club for 4th and 5th graders 
• Lauren overseeing school newspaper for 4th and 5th graders 
• Possible upcoming field trips include 1) Behind the scenes at Meijer and 2) 

Dunes Meijer Gardens Trip 
 
Playground 

• Lorraine has met with several companies for quotes and recommendations that 
fit our needs  

• She needs someone to take over playground as she does not have adequate 
time to devote to it.  It is a much larger project than originally anticipated 

• Student leadership team polled the entire student body to determine what was 
most important to them.  Results were the attached 2 pieces of equipment or 
similar.  Cost would be roughly 38,000. 

• We voted to start Phase 1 of fundraising for $50,000 for equipment, installation 
and other needs for the grounds 

• Summer Minnick volunteered to begin fundraising timeline, but we will need to 
find someone to head fundraising soon. 

• Cathy Foster will draft donation letter to go out before the end of the year for 
2014 tax purposes  

 
Recess 

• There are needs for additional help at recess.  Especially PM indoor recess. 
• Option for walking club activity in the gym on T/R, but need 2-3 people to 

regularly commit. 
 
Additional  

• Math Night coming up 1/15.  Stacy Dickert-Conlin is organizing and working with 
MSU 


